
Thanks to Our Supporting Organizations:

Hosted by Lt. Governor 
David Zuckerman
Thursday, August 23  
doors at 6:00 p.m. and 
movie at 6:30 p.m.
Followed by a panel discussion. 
Montshire Museum of Science 
One Montshire Road, Norwich, Vermont
For more information, visit  
www.LtGov.vermont.gov,  
or call (802) 828-2226.

Lt. Governor’s  
2018 Movie Series

This documentary tells the backstory 
of clean energy from innovation to 
installation. Over 50 minutes, viewers 
will hear directly from the people 
whose lives were changed because 
of the clean energy economy. This film 
explores issues of community access and 
energy equity; lost jobs and newfound 
opportunities; economic diversification 
and household security; reshaping our 
energy sector and redefining power.

FREE


